January 9, 2024

To: PLVD Water System Users
From: PLVD Commissioners
Re: Water Billing

Please be aware that our district’s remote water meterreading equipment recently failed, and we have
been challenged to replace it. To keep billing cycles as current as possible we have issued the enclosed
quarterly bill based on normal standard usage.

We anticipate having new reading equipment in place in time to take actual meter reads for the next
quarterly cycle. At that time, we will calculate any water use overage or underage using a two-quarter
average use.

Please pay the enclosed bill within 30 days. Should your water use habitually be under the standard
amount please contact the PLVD at 603-746-2010 to request to have a reduced billimmediately
considered.

Thank you for your patience and timely payment.



